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In one case, a payment of $25,000, representing one-half of a 

contribution approved in 1975-76, was made in 1976-77 to the British 

Columbia Provincial Museum, although the organization failed to supply 

required budget information and to accept formally the terms and conditions 

of the contribution. The Treasury Board approval of the contribution was 

also qualified by the requirement that, before any payment was made, an 

evaluation of the organization's past work that had been supported by 

National Museums funds would be carried out by the Secretariat and by 

suitable experts in the field. This evaluation was made only in April 1977. 

(Para. 12.39, 1977 Annual Report)


